
                          

Dear Parents and Friends: 

Raymond’s Bowl & Entertainment Center is proud to announce a new summer program for your children called “Say No 

to Drugs, Say Yes to Bowling.” It’s a healthy, wholesome program for students of all ages that will give them a free 

activity all summer long at our family-friendly bowling center. 

Here’s how it works... 

It’s very simple. We will give each student a “Say No to Drugs, Say Yes to Bowling” card. The card entitles your child to 

ONE FREE GAME OF BOWLING (including rental shoes) EVERY DAY during the summer (June through August). That’s it. 

There is nothing to buy and very few restrictions. Cards are good seven days a week whenever lanes are available until 

9:00 p.m.   Students need only to present their card when they come to the bowling center and they may bowl ONE 

GAME FREE. Any additional games will be charged at the special “Say No to Drugs, Say Yes to Bowling” rate ($1.50).  

The first time the student uses their card, we will register them for our free Birthday Club and “Say No to Drugs, Say Yes 

to Bowling” Club. “Club” members will be eligible for prize drawings and will be invited to participate in many exciting 

group events and activities. 

Say No to Drugs... 

In addition to the free bowling feature of the program, we will also periodically host special Law Enforcement safety 

awareness presentations.   Club members will be informed of any scheduled events of this nature. 

Additional Activities... 

Two or three times during the summer, we will also schedule some non-bowling group activities such as a trip to an 

amusement park, a baseball game outing, a picnic or some other fun event. Club members will be notified of these extra 

activities.  

Bowling — a lifetime sport... 

Bowling is the perfect sport. Everyone can play it and no one sits the bench. Size and strength are not a factor. We have 

bumper bowling for children as young as two years and facilities for disabled bowlers. Bowling is a sport that can be 

enjoyed for a lifetime. We will also be offering free bowling instruction to our kids.  

Bowling — a wonderful group activity... 

Bowling is a great group activity. We encourage students and youth leaders to participate in the “Say No to Drugs, Say 

Yes to Bowling” program as a group function. We will be happy to reserve lanes for your group or organization’s party or 

fundraiser.  

We look forward to seeing you soon... 

Our staff is eagerly awaiting your first visit. Please take a moment to introduce yourself when you get here. We pride 

ourselves on our exceptional customer service and attention to customer satisfaction. We’ll see you soon. 


